
NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING 
VILLAGE OF BIRON 

 
Notice is hereby given that the Village of Biron Board of Trustees will hold a 
public hearing at the Municipal Center, 451 Kahoun Road, Wisconsin Rapids on 
Monday, March 12 at 6:00 p.m. to consider the following: 
 
Rename Chapter 18 of the Biron Zoning Code from Shoreland-Wetland 
Floodplain Zoning Code to Floodplain Zoning Code. 
 
Adopt new Chapter 18.01 Shoreland-Wetland Zoning Ordinance to correct 
inadvertent deletion of the former Shoreland-Wetland Zoning Code in 2010 when 
Chapter 18 was adopted. 
 
The proposed ordinance is available for viewing at the clerk’s office or online at 
http://www.bironwisconsin.org 
 
All persons are invited to attend said hearing and be heard.  
 
By Order of the Village Board 
Anne Arndt, Clerk 


